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Dear Families,  
 

We hope you had a great break……   
Well it has been a long week with getting back into the routines of school life. Who knew that two 

weeks off could be so habit forming? We have really enjoyed seeing students back in school, and by 

seeing, I mean it has been great to see the smiling faces of our students. I always knew facial 

expressions were important but if really has been nice to be able to smile at each other and feel like 

we are moving back to a more normal day to day routine.  

We are also looking forward to the opportunity to get together in larger groups for events such 

as our Spring Concerts (on April 27th) and for our Celebration of Learning and Young Entrepreneur 

Fair that we have scheduled for May 4th. These events we are planning to be able to invite families 

into the school to celebrate the talents of our students. We look forward to see you at these events and 

hope that you will add them to your family calendars. 

 
What’s happening at Rockheights next week: 

Monday, Apr 11th     

• Div 3 and 4 to Flying Squirrel 

• Need2 presentation for Div 8 and 9 

Tuesday, Apr 12th    

• RMS PAC meeting 

Wednesday, Apr 13th     

• Noon - Music Pizza sales  

Thursday, Apr 14th    

• Chess Club at lunch in the LLC 

• Need2 presentation for Div 7 & 10 

Friday, Apr 15th   

• Good Friday Holiday 

Looking Further Ahead: 

 

April 18th   – Easter Monday Holiday 
 
April 20th   – Div 9/10 to Galiano 
 
April 21st    – Div 7/8/11 to Galiano 
 
April 22nd    – Student Learning Surveys for 

Grade 7 students 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

for Friday, April 8, 2022 

RMS PAC News:    PAC Meeting this  

Tuesday Evening 
RMS PAC is a way to stay connected and involved in your child’s education. We will be 
meeting, via Zoom on Tuesday April 12 and hope you can join us at the following link:  
https://gvsd61.zoom.us/j/67088204741?pwd=eDhDd2w0Z2tWVVBjeDdIYUJBMUpNUT09  

 
 

https://gvsd61.zoom.us/j/67088204741?pwd=eDhDd2w0Z2tWVVBjeDdIYUJBMUpNUT09
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Monthly District Snapshots:    
The School District creates snapshots on specific themes. The April 2022 
Middle Snapshot’s topic is on Mental Health! Please click on the following 

link for more information: Mental Health Literacy 
 

 

 

Subway Sales – Yes the PAC is happy to offer Subway Lunch Days again on Thursdays from 

May 6 to June 9. Order forms are available on Monday and hard copies can be picked up from 
Advisory teachers or in the office. ALL ORDERS MUST BE SUBMITTED BY FRIDAY APRIL 22! We hope 
that this helps relieve some of the lunch pressure in your homes while at the same time supporting 
your RMS PAC. 
 
 

We are really looking forward to the spring and the amazing opportunities that this time of 
year provides with days getting longer, temperatures getting warmer, and hopefully for more 
opportunities to welcome the community back into our school building. 
 

Sincerely,  Mr. Maxwell 
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